
  

 
	
  

15 Charlton Avenue, Nasese  
Ph: 3310 208/ 3310 209| M: 7772551 

F: 3310 250 
 

28 James Madhavan Street, Labasa 
Ph: 8816 005 | M: 7772552 

F: 8816 006 
 

www.pcpfiji.org 
	
  

PACIFIC CENTRE FOR PEACEBUILDING 
“Pacific communities embracing a culture of peace, justice and non-violence” 

  
The Peace Conference 

Call for Papers 
 

The Pacific Centre for Peacebuilding (PCP) will be holding a Peace Conference in Suva, Fiji from 18th – 
21st September 2016. The Conference will culminate with the Pacific Champion for Peace Award to be 
awarded on the evening of 21st September, the International Day of Peace.  
 
PCP is calling for papers from individuals, faith based organizations, academics, non-government 
organisations, civil society organisations, regional and international agencies, government and others, 
working in the area of Peace in the context of conflict transformation, restorative justice, trauma healing, 
peace initiatives in community development and in, peace and social justice.  
 
Interest will also be given to papers that look at wider peace initiatives, nationally, regionally or 
internationally, at current or historical contexts. These can and may include,  
 

• ‘Peace and environment’;  
• ‘Peace and religion’;  
• ‘Peace, education and multiculturalism’;  
• ‘Peace and human security’ and  
 

Interested participants will need to send in an abstract of their paper of no more than 350 words with a 
title and the main thesis of their paper. Deadline for submissions is July 18th 2016   
 
Abstracts can be emailed to the Communications Officer - Grace Fox on grace@pcpfiji.org  
Or mailed to; “Peace Conference Committee”  

Pacific Centre for Peacebuilding,  
P.O. Box 18167,  
Suva, Fiji 
 

For more information on the Conference and Peace Award, visit the PCP website on www.pcpfiji.org  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


